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I‐75 just south of I‐69 under the closed ramp and other updates 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation will close the left lane in both directions on I-75 

just south of I-69 starting Saturday, May 1, 2021, to work on the center pier for the ramp that was 

just closed.  The lanes will remain closed for one week, weather dependent.   

 

MDOT will also need to close the left lane of northbound US-23 south of Hill Road at Swartz 

Creek on Monday, May 3rd from approximately 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. to move in equipment 

and place a temporary concrete barrier wall on the shoulder so that work can be done underneath 

the bridges without closing lanes on US-23. 

 

Motorists are advised to proceed with caution.  Please contact Keith Brown, MDOT Davison TSC, 

at (810) 653-7470 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


